
For more information and updates on Malmo Plains 
Neighbourhood Renewal, please visit:  
edmonton.ca/BuildingMalmoPlains

The feedback from these drop-in workshops and online survey will be used to help us identify gaps and problem 
areas to be reviewed during neighbourhood renewal. A report on what we heard will be available online in 
November 2019 and provided at future public engagement events. 

In the next stage of the Malmo Plains Neighbourhood Renewal process, Exploring Options and Trade-offs, we 
will ask you to get more specific on identifying your preferences as it relates to choices for neighbourhood 
renewal. 

Online Engagement

Drop-in Workshop
On Saturday, September 28, 2019, two identical community Drop-in  Workshops were held at the 
Malmo Plains Community League Hall from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and 2:00 to 4:00 p.m.

We shared the draft Vision and Guiding Principles and the analysis of the neighbourhood 
identifying the strengths, weaknesses, opportunities and constraints in relation to 
neighbourhood renewal.

We asked residents to confirm the Vision and Guiding Principles, and refine the assessment of 
the neighbourhood. 

Over 90 Participants
&

 Over 300 Comments

An online survey was available from September 28 until October 12, 2019. Participants shared 
feedback on the draft Vision and Guiding Principles, parks and public spaces and getting around 
Malmo Plains. 

36 Completed Surveys 
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